
 

 

World Interfaith Harmony Week 1-7 February 2014 
 

 

 

Your Invitation 

In recognition of the imperative need for dialogue among different faiths and religions to enhance mutual 

understanding, harmony and cooperation among people, the United Nations proclaims the first week of 

February every year the World Interfaith Harmony Week between all religions, faiths and beliefs. 

The Darebin Ethnic Communities Council (DECC), Darebin Interfaith Council (DIFC), and Darebin Intercultural 

Centre (DIC) cordially invites you to a public morning tea to celebrate this important community event. 

The United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) Dialogue on Faith and Protection’s 

“welcome the stranger” campaign will also be presented at this function. This campaign calls for the protection 

and hospitality of refugees. 

Tuesday, 4th February 2014 

10:30am-12:30pm 

 

Darebin Intercultural Centre 

59A Roseberry Avenue, Preston 

 

All welcome to this free event. Please distribute this invitation throughout your congregations, networks, 

organisations, community groups and friends. 

RSVP: To register and for further information:  

 Darren Cooper (DIFC) -  Ph: 8470 8519  - Email: Darren.Cooper@darebin.vic.gov.au 

 Katarina Brozovic (DECC) - Ph: 9478 3737 - Email: decc@decc.org.au 

 Darebin Intercultural Centre - Ph: 8470 8440 or 8470 8485  - Email: intercultural@darebin.vic.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
This event is hosted by the Darebin Interfaith Council 
and the Darebin Intercultural Centre in partnership 
with the Darebin Ethnic Communities Council. 
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